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December 8,2006 

To: PUCO 
ATTN: Docketing Division 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
Regarding: Case #: 06-0433-WS-AIR 

Dear PUCO Representatives, 

Thank you for hearing our heartfeh testimonies at the Blendon Township OAW 
Hearing on December 5, 2006. Upon learning the fiiller history ofthe OAW woes 
from the residents old and new, we are more convinced than ever that our town has for 
too many years been left without protection from the State to defend itself from 
OAW's profit-driven exploitation and neglect. We stand up to reveal the nu^tude 
ofthe suffering the corporate manipulation has caused upon this community. We 
request that PUCO intervene to protect us by CATEGORICALLY rejecting the 
OAW's request for any rate increase. It goes against the principle to allow raise 
where the rate has already reached a vety suspicious and inappropriate height. 
Should there be a rate adjustmmt, it must be a downward move. For too maity years 
OAW has beoi allowed to ruthlessly monopolize and drain the Uves ofthe Blendon 
Township aivironmentally, economically, and n^itally. Please help us so this 
township, too, has a chance to blossom into a happy, healthy, and beautifiil community. 
Please investigate the OAW's business practice. They need to lower then price, raise 
the quality, and match the billing cycle to that ofthe Columbus Water and Sewer. Or, 
help us be hberated from OAW monopoly and be serviced by either Columbus Water 
or Delco Water. Thank you for your kind consideration. 

Yours truly 

Chan E. Park-Miller & Tunothy M. Middleditch 
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